
Sent: Tuesday, 1 June 2010 7:43 PM 
To: Rouw, John 
Subject: Re: ACCC - South Australian Oyster Growers Association - revisedsupporting 
submission [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

Hi John 

Many thanks for the advice - I support the submission made by SAOGA and SAORC. 

Steve Bowley 

Pacific Estate Oysters 
PO Box 
Ph: (08) 
Fax: (08) 
m: 

www.paci ficestateo ysters.com.au 


